
 
 

Catania, 22nd September 2023 

 

Dear Adriana D'Arrigo, 
We would like to congratulate you on your personal commitment in liaising between your 
candidates and Cambridge English Examinations Catania IT006. 
 
It was great to see the last academic year return to normal life. Nonetheless, we are fully aware of 
all the hurdles you have faced in these recent years, in order to guarantee guidance for both your 
students and their families on their educational path towards the goals your classes are hoping to 
achieve. Your dedication has been vital in allowing your students to reach these educational goals. 
 
We have always considered learning English more important than the exams and grades obtained.  
The skills your students have developed, thanks to the training path they have followed, give them 
the security of being able to communicate and share ideas and projects with the rest of the world. 
This ability was guided by your commitment towards your students, thus making them Global 
Citizens. 
 
We all know how important it is today to demonstrate one's skills and for 110 years Cambridge 
English Qualifications have been a reference point for those who want to obtain recognition for 
their linguistic knowledge. Our certificates are in fact recognized by over 30,000 international 
organisations, becoming a gateway to the work and academic world, offering your students more 
opportunities. 
 
Thanks to you and your ability to act as a coordinator between your candidates and IT006, it has 
been possible for families and students to keep up to date with methods and protocols to be 
followed, as well as signing up for Cambridge English Exam. 
 
Wishing you a good start to the new academic year, we take this opportunity to remind you that as 
always, we are available as a support for your teaching needs and materials and of course Cambridge 
English exams. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel Patrick Smith 
Centre Exams Manager 
Cambridge English Examinations Catania IT006


